Australian Government

Department of Home Affairs

Freedom of Information Request FA 21/10/00504

Request:

As of 12th October 2021, the number of persons whose applications for citizenship by conferral have
been approved and are awaiting a citizenship ceremony within Banyule Council.

Response:

As at 15 October 2021, there were 380 people whose application for Australian citizenship by
conferral had been approved and who were waiting to attend an Australian citizenship ceremony at

Banyule Council (VIC).



